
Municipal Advisory                October 17, 2024 

NOTICE TO RESIDENTS: Greenwood Water Utility Annual Fall Hydrant Flushing 

KINGS COUNTY, NS - The Municipality of the County of Kings wishes to advise customers of the 
Greenwood Water Utility that water mains and fire hydrants will be flushed from Oct. 21 to  
Nov. 1, 2024.  

As a result of this work, customers may experience low water pressure or discolored water 
during this period. This condition may cause staining of clothing during washing. Customers can 
flush their own lines by allowing the water to run for approximately 10 minutes or until the 
water clears. 

Annual flushing of the water system is conducted to maintain and improve water quality 
throughout the Utility’s piping systems.  

The Municipality apologizes for any inconvenience caused to our customers during this time. 

CONTACT:  
Carme Telesford 
Compliance Officer 
Municipality of the County of Kings 
T: (902) 690-2219 
C: (902) 679-8301 
E: ctelesford@countyofkings.ca 
www.countyofkings.ca 

Phone: 902-678-6141 or 1-888-337-2999 
Monday - Friday 8:30am - 4:30pm 

inquiry@countyofkings.ca 

181 Coldbrook Village Park Drive, 
Coldbrook, NS B43 1B9

mailto:inquiry@countyofkings.ca
http://www.countyofkings.ca/



